From: scottie scott <forscottiegrp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 11:14 PM

To: Romo, Sammy

Subject: Re: Response Correction. Proposed Cell Site in Fox Hills, thank you

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you confirm the content is safe.

## **Corrected email**

Hello Mr. Romo,

Thank you for your note, and time to have a brief conversation. As mentioned to you, I would like to appeal the approval. I understand that the appeal will be taken before the City Council at one of their meetings. Please send any information regarding this to <a href="mailto:scottworks2020@gmail.com">scottworks2020@gmail.com</a>.

Thank you once again for your time.

Scott

On Oct 3, 2023, at 11:07 PM, scottie scott < <a href="mailto:scottiegrp@yahoo.com">scottiegrp@yahoo.com</a>> wrote:

Hello Mr. Romo,

Thank you for you your note, and time to have a brief conversation. As mentioned to you, I would like to appeal the approval. I understand that the appeal will be taken before the City Council at one of their meetings. Please send any information regarding this to <a href="mailto:scottworks2020@gmail.com">scottworks2020@gmail.com</a>.

Thank you once again for your time. Scott